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Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Further Information:
Please remember; photographs of 

regular adults picking up your 
child, water bottles and bookbags. 
Please remember earrings are not 

allowed in school, thank you!
Please also try to name 

EVERYTHING your child is 
wearing to school; jumpers, t 

shirts and trousers etc. 

Our focus this week: 
Welcome to all new 

Reception children and 
parents!  We have loved 
meeting you all and look 

forward to the year ahead!  
If you have any questions 

please don't hesitate to ask.

Outdoor activites:

The children have loved 
exploring our outdoor 

classrooms!  We have been 
building; using water and 

sand; and having a go on the 
balancing equipment.  

Indoor activities

The children have started to 
settle very well and are 
already showing signs of 

independence!  Inside the 
classroom this week we have 
been exploring the role play, 

drawing, using the small 
world and construction.

Notices
We would like to invite you to our 

Reception Welcome Talk which is next 
Tuesday (19th) at 9am. Please come in 

through the office and you will be 
directed to the hall. 

Parent Mail 
If you haven't signed up for parent 

mail yet please can we ask you to email 
the office with your childs name, class 

and email address.
office@fernhill.rbksch.org

Thank you! 

Next week:

Next week we will be thinking 
about fairies and giants, big and 
small!  We will be exploring the 

secret garden too!
DROP OFFs

As the children become more settled 
into their new classes it would be 
really beneficial for them to walk 
through the gates independently.


